
 
2022 Southern Utah University Undergraduate Philosophy Conference 

Call for Papers 

Please address any questions to Dr. Kristopher Phillips (kristopherphillips@suu.edu)  

 

The Southern Utah University Philosophy Club is pleased to 
announce our 2022 Undergraduate Philosophy Conference! 

 

Our conference will be held on the campus of Southern Utah University 
on Saturday, April 2nd   

 
Dr. Myisha Cherry (University of California, Riverside) will provide the 

keynote address   
 

 
We invite high quality papers from undergraduate students in all areas of philosophy. Papers should be 
between 2000-3000 words, should include an abstract of about 200 words, and should be prepared for 
blind review (please include full contact and affiliation information in your submission email only). We 
welcome submissions from international students as well; we will accommodate all selected international 
student papers over zoom.  
 
Submit your papers as a word or .pdf file to 
SUUPhilosophy@gmail.com by January 21st 2022.  
 
**We are pleased to offer all U.S. student presenters a stipend 
to help cover the cost of travel and accommodation for our 
conference**   
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